

November 24, 2015

Dr. William Scroggins, President Mt. San Antonio College 1100 North Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Dr. Scroggins:

My American Language Intermediate Writing classes (AmLa 42W) have written letters of complaint to you about the college for an assignment. The letters from two sections of my course are included herein.

The purpose of the assignment is to practice letter writing format in English, to use modal auxiliary verbs (could, would, may, might, should, must, etc.) and the appropriate level of diction, to write in clear, academic English, and to use a variety of simple, compound and complex sentences.

As you are no doubt aware, AmLa 42W is three levels below freshman composition in the English continuum at MSAC, and these letters were written after about thirteen weeks of instruction. Many of these students intend to take the advanced writing course (AmLa 43W) in the next session, so they are approximately two semesters from completion of English 1A.

I believe that the feelings expressed in these letters are heartfelt, and I hope that you enjoy reading the thoughts, opinions and suggestions of these writers.

Thank you for your time, and best wishes for a pleasant holiday season.

Barbara Mezaki

Professor, American Language Department

Hai Ho (Henry) 3628 Cogswell Road, Apt C El Monte, CA 91732 (626)-264-7537

November 19, 2015

Dr. William (Bill) T. Scroggina, President

Mt. San Antonio College

1100 North Grand Avenue

Walnut, CA 91789

Dear Dr.Scroggins:

I am a student in the American Language Department at Mt. San Antoni College, which I have been studied English for two years already. This semester, I am taking AmLa 42 Writing, which class is very helpful for my grammar, so I can take AmLa 43 Writing in winter.

The purpose of this letter is to ask for more space and safe of parking in Campus. The school have a lot of students, but there are few parking lots for students. As a result, students find parking to difficult, and they have to drive their cars around twenty to thirty minutes to get parking. Sometimes, students cannot find parking close their building which they have classes, so they come classes late. Students, who would like to have good parking, have to come to school before one hour their classes start. Although they come early, they have to take turn by turn to get line and space parking. Sometimes, they have to wait other students leave in one hours with the cars turn on because they have to move their cars. Parking is too difficult to find space, so some students are getting mad, and they do not drive carefully. Since they just would like to have space parking, they drive wrong way, hit other cars in the rear. However, the security in the school is not enough to catch them, and the students car, which are hit by terrible driver have to fix their cars by themselves or their insurance. Sometimes, the students have classes until evening and park cars so far, so they have to walk to parking. However, the light in parking is not enough to help them protect themselves from crimes.

Since Mt. San Antoni College which professors are friendly and great, have big campus, so a lot of students apply more and more every year. I think we should fix this problem to make students

happier at Mt.San Antoni College. In my opinion, I think we should build more students parking lots on empty land, or we can buy busses to pick up students from far parking to departments. I know we had busses for parking M, but we stopped service in October. Other thing, we had better do that we need more security to look around parking, and they can help students to fix cars problem or catch terrible drivers. Winter is coming, and the sky is getting dark earlier, please put more lights in parking.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. As notes, great space and safe parking would be great help! I look forward hearing from you about this issue soon.

Sincerely,

Hai Ho

Student, American Language Department

Laurice Sattouf 10730 Church Street, Rancho Cucamonga California 909-685-7501

November, 19, 2015

Dr. William (Bill) T.Scroggins, president Mt. San Antonio collage 1100North Grand Avenue Walnut, CA91789

Dear Dr. Scroggins:

I am a student at Mt. San Antonio Collage. This is my first semester here, and I am taking 4 classes, which are very good with amazing teachers till now.

Because I really like this collage and I am planning to stay here for long lime, I am sending this letter to ask for solution for my problem which is the high price of our books because we have a lot classes and there is no time to work more and get extra money to help. Every semester I need at least 4 books, and the fafsa or higher one money that I got, as a full time student, is not enough to cover all my needs and bills. In addition, because I am a student I have to spend time studying more than thinking about getting more money, which have been spent on books we barley use it sometime.

For all of that, I would like to share my ideas with you, so you can help me and all the students to think in our studying more. I think we should have books for rent, so the student can use it and turn it back in the end of the semester. Another idea is a program for the student or a web site, which can be built, for the student to print the pages from the book which has mentioned by the teacher, and this way the students will be able to pay less than before. You could also put fees for the web site in every semester, and that will help the collage too.

Thank you for reading my letter and giving me your time to help. I am sure that you have the wisdom and the solution for everything bad. Thank you so much for your efforts.

Sincerely

Lulu

Laurice sattouf

Student at Mt. Sac